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The National Council for Behavioral Health recently held a webinar giving 
an overview of ICD-10 for behavioral health providers.  A number of 
providers were not able to attend the webinar due to overwhelming 
response.   
 
ICD-10 will be going into effect as of 10-1-14 and all providers will need to 
be using this new coding system on and after that date for billing purposes.  
The Mental Hygiene Administration (MHA) is working on developing the 
covered services for the PMHS at this time.  ValueOptions is also working 
to be able to accept these new codes as of October 1, 2014. 
 
MHA thought that this webinar would be a good overview for behavioral 
health providers to view as well as share with their staffs.  Please feel free 
to check this out: 
 
A link to the webcast recording and the presentation can be found here: 
http://www.thenationalcouncil.org/events-and-
training/webinars/webinar-archive/ 
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